
Members of the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee,  

Please vote no on HB 1151. This bill sets an unacceptable precedent by tying the hands of the NDGF 
Department from using science to manage wildlife. The NDGF uses proven science to manage wildlife 
and their habitats. The ND legislature should not pass any laws that restrict the use of science to 
manage wildlife.  

I urge a No Vote on HB 1151.  

Dan Ackerman 

913 27th St SE 

Mandan, ND 


